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Congratulations on your recent Ofsted visit 
 
Dear Alison 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on the outcome of your recent 
Ofsted inspection which took place on 18 March 2021. I have just read the report 
prepared by Ofsted, which clearly records how you, your staff, school governors and 
parents have supported our children in Lancashire during these challenging times.  
This is great news and well worth celebrating. 
 
I am pleased to see that most children are now back in school but also that you are 
continuing to successfully provide education to the few pupils who still have to learn 
at home because they are self-isolating, and that curriculum plans for pupils both 
working at home and at school closely resemble the usual curriculum. This has 
given all pupils the opportunity to develop and progress their learning. 
 
Thank you once again for your commitment and dedication and please pass on my 
very best wishes to all your pupils, staff and governors. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Edwina Grant OBE 
Executive Director of Education and Children's Services 

Alison Chapman Headteacher 
Baines School 
Highcross Road 
Poulton-le-Fylde 
Lancashire 
FY6 8BE  
 
Email: ach@baines.lancs.sch.uk   

Phone: (01772) 535493 
Email: edwina.grant@lancashire.gov.uk 
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